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HIGHLY MIGRATORY SPECIES ADVISORY SUBPANEL REPORT  
ON REPORT OF THE OFFICE OF NATIONAL MARINE SANCTUARIES 

 
The Highly Migratory Species Advisory Subpanel (HMSAS) received a presentation from Laura 
Ingulsrud, National Marine Sanctuaries, on the Office of National Marine Sanctuaries 
Coordination Report.  We understand there are numerous efforts which will lead to a new sanctuary 
and updated management plans for existing sanctuaries.  We remain concerned about the 
possibility of fishing regulations or ancillary regulations that may affect fishing or fishery 
operations.  We appreciate the Council’s engagement with the Office of National Marine 
Sanctuaries in ensuring such regulations are informed by the Council process. 
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